Nursery
- Newsletter

10th May 2019

This week we have been...

Thinking about how a story might end, discussing characters and using puppets and a puppet theatre
to practise story telling.

We have been looking for numerals and Numicon plates in the outside area and encouraging children
to form the numerals and recognise the Numicon plates.

Learning the sounds ‘s’ and ‘t’.

Important Dates and Messages:

Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond Mrs Howarth’s control, she will
no longer be running the Leaf and Bean Coffee Shop in Broadway.

Next week we will be making and eating a different type of pizza. We will use a ready-made pizza
base, tomato puree, grated cheese, mushrooms and peppers. Please inform us of any
intolerances/allergies.

Our Sports Day is planned for Monday 17 June. Morning children at 9 — 10.30 am, all day and
afternoon children at 1.00 — 2.30 pm.

Reminder: Phonics Meeting on Tues 14" May @ 5.00 — 5.45pm or Wed 15" May @ 8.45 — 9.3am

Please remember to send in your £5 cooking/craft donation for this term. Thank you in
advance. (We cannot do these activities without this contribution.)

In preparation for Reception, we are asking you to drop your child at the classroom door and not
to enter the classroom unless you need to speak to a member of staff. Please keep the doorway clear
for other children to enter independently.

It is the turn of Green/Red Groups to bring in working toys next week. Please send in junk
modelling materials for next week.

Happy 4th Birthday to




